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20 June 2016 

RMS Ref: SY015/01086/02 (A13397613) 
DP&E Ref: SSD7228 

Team Leader — Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Rebecca Sommer 

RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS & REVISED CAR PARK LAYOUT FOR SYDNEY ZOO AT 
BUNGARRIBEE PARK (WESTERN SYDNEY PARKLANDS) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference is made to Department's correspondence dated 2 June 2016 with regard to the 
abovementioned application, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and 
Maritime) for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted documentation and notes that all the issues 
raised by the Roads and Maritime letter dated 26 April 2016 have been satisfactorily address in 
the submission. 

Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to Land Use Planner Ahsanul Amin on 
02 8849 2762 or developnnent.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 
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